
From:   J. Kevin Williamson   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 19, 2008

Subject:   FCC File No. 0155-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mustang Technology Group has coordinated the use of the frequency band 5250-5900 MHz with the
Southwest Region (ASW) FAA Regional Office.  The coordinated frequency band has been changed in
the FCC license application accordingly.
   
The NGT numbers provided by the FAA Regional Office are:

Texoma, TX: 08-CSA1816-HA
Galveston, TX: 08-CSA0117-GW


